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Memo 
 
To: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian 
 Montana State Library Commission 
 
From: Christie Briggs, MTBL Supervisor 
  
Date: July 26, 2012 
 
Re: MTBL Loan Policy 
 
 
The State Library requests action on the Talking Book Library circulation policy.   This 
policy includes BARD (Braille and Audio Reading Download) collection and distribution 
information.  No changes have been made to the policy since it was presented to the 
Commission in June.  
 
  
 


